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FROM MR. SPONDYL     CALENDAR OF EVENTS
MARCH
28- END OF 3RD 9 WEEKS
          
APRIL
4- NO SCHOOL
17-21 SPRING BREAK

MAY
26- NO SCHOOL
27- OLYMPIC DAY
30- 5TH GRADE GRADUATION

JUNE
4- LAST STUDENT DAY

THE WEATHER FINALLY SEEMS TO BE
TURNING THE CORNER AND THE DAYS ARE
GETTING SLIGHTLY LONGER. THE STUDENTS
ARE EXCITED FOR SPRING AND TO BE ABLE

TO GET OUTSIDE MORE.
 MARCH IS A BUSY MONTH WITH STATE
TESTING BEGINNING AT THE END OF THE

MONTH.
 PLEASE KEEP AN EYE ON YOUR EMAIL

AND CHECK STUDENT FOLDERS FOR
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT OUR

UPCOMING EVENTS. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
CONTACT INFORMATION 5786 BEECHWOOD AVE. N.E. ALLIANCE, OHIO 44601 

Office 330-823-7586
 FAX 330-823-7465 

Principal: MR. Spondyl,  y_spondyl@marlingtonlocal.org 
secretary: Mrs. Caruso, r_caruso@marlingtonlocal.org 

attendance: Mrs. Johnson, t_johnson@marlingtonlocal.org 

Any change to your phone number, address or contact information 
please email or call the office and let us know



DYNAMITE DUKES 
These students have been honored by their classroom teachers for showing great

character, being a positive peer and portraying their Duke Pride. 

Mrs. Holzer - Dawson Pavlak and Bell Dailey 
Ms. Rovnak - Cienna Thompson & Kinsley Krise

Mrs. Gerber - Wesley Brixen
Mrs. Miller -Owen Grove

Ms. Spalding - Emme Heacock
Mrs. Wood -Sayla Wilcox

Spelling bee
We recently held our annual spelling bee 

3rd place- Kali Hamilton,
 2nd- Armoni Wade and the winner- Riley Castellucci. 
Congratulations to everyone for their hard work.

Pictured: Armoni, Riley and Kali



The following 3rd-5th grade students have been nominated by their teachers as Student 
of the Month. Our fifth grade Kiwanis student will be recognized at our 

School Board meeting. Congratulations on your achievement! 

Mrs. Bowser’s class -Raelyn Truax is our Student of the Month for March. She 
has been working extra hard to improve her academic skills. She is always willing to 

help and offers daily, asking what she can do. She is kind to her fellow students 
and follows the rules, leading by her quiet example. Raelyn is always positive and approaches

challenges with a helpful attitude. Raelyn encourages others by how 
hard she works herself. Keep being amazing, Raelyn!

Mrs. Miller’s class -Adley Fogle is our March Student of the Month. She was chosen 
because she is a shining example of our DUKE pride expectations. She is kind, hard working, and 
expects to learn. She is gaining confidence and believing in herself, and therefore, is becoming 

a better reader! You have a lot to be proud of, Adley. 
Keep up the good work!

Maddy Frank is Ms. Cully's student of the month! Maddy is a thoughtful friend who cares
 about the feelings of others. She does her best work on every assignment

 and never gives up. She has a great attitude about school and is a wonderful 
citizen at Washington! Maddy shows integrity and is a role model to her 

classmates. Keep up the great work, Maddy! 

Gage Bradway is Mrs. Wilson’s student of the month!
Gage is a helpful student who participates well in class. 

He gives a good effort
 in his work and enjoys learning new things. 

Lucas Miller is Mr. Bailey's Student of the Month. Lucas works hard in school. He is very
enthusiastic about learning. His favorite subjects in school are social studies and gym.

Outside of school, Lucas likes playing sports. His favorite sport is soccer. Lucas also has a
brother and a sister at home. Great job, Lucas!



Holden Miller
Holden is the March Student of the Month for Mrs. Craig's room. 

Holden is kind, thoughtful and compassionate to other people around him. He has been
working diligently to improve his grades and overall academics and is always striving 

to give his best effort on assignments. 
His desire to do well and work hard encourages others who look up to him to give their 
best effort as well. Holden was elected as our student council representative this year

 and has taken his leadership role seriously. Keep working hard Holden! 
It is awesome to see you be a Duke worth following!

Linda Keeling- Kiwanis
The Kiwanis Student of the Month for March is Linda Keeling. Linda has shown incredible 

growth this year and is always working hard to earn higher scores and understand what 
she is learning in a deeper way. She encourages her friends to also work hard and give 

their best effort in class through her example. Aside from her character and 
work ethic, one of the best qualities Linda has is her sense of humor. She brings joy
 and laughter, through her silliness to everyone around her. Keep going above and 

beyond in the classroom, Linda - you have already grown SO much this year! 
Thank you for being a Duke worth following!


